


Cc: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/2025/0115 110-112 The Assembly, East Street, Bedminster, Bristol, BS3 4EY 
Importance: High 
  
Dear Elliott 
  
During the consultation period a concern has been raised in respect of land 

ownership. The applicant completed the ‘Certificate A’ on the application form, 
which states the applicant was the owner of any part to which the application 

relates. The attached information would suggest this may not the case.  
  
Lucy_Whelan_1_Redacted.pdf 
Lucy_Whelan_2_Redacted.pdf 
  
Please could the applicant provide a response to this matter and confirm if the 
ownership certificate remains correct. Comments should be received not later 

than Monday 22nd September and should be limited only to this matter. Any 
comments which go beyond this matter are likely to be returned.  
  
Kind regards 
Leanne 
  
Section 62A Applications Team 
 




